RUTGERS

School of Arts and Sciences

The Department of Jewish Studies
and

The Allen and Joan Bildner Center for the Study of Jewish Life

are pleased to invite
you, your family, and your friends to our

Virtual
End-of-Year Celebration

Tuesday, May 5, 2020
4:00 PM

RSVP at JewishStudies.rutgers.edu
to receive Webex link



